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Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

 It is with great sadness that I write to inform you that Braidside IPS will close 

to pupils from 1pm/1.15pm on Friday 20th March due to the coronavirus pandemic 

and following the government’s decision to close schools. 

 

Braidside Nursery will now close effective immediately due to staffing matters and 

very low attendance.  

 

We will be in touch tomorrow with further details surrounding pupil materials and 

their distribution.  

 

These have been very difficult days for everyone, but the support and messages we 

have received in school have been much appreciated. The Braidside community is 

one of kindness, compassion for others and resilience and hopefully we can look 

forward to coming together again in the not too distant future.  

  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

_____J. McAuley______ 

 

 

Principal. 

 


